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From: Margo [mailto:mross428@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 07,2016 2:20 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Gas pipeline through Hamilton Coijnty 

Please do not allow any natural gas pipeline to be built by Duke Energy through neighborhoods with 
many people. This puts citizens in potential harm's way. A safer solution needs to be found. 

Margo Ross 
Amberley, Ohio resident 
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This IB to c e r t i f y t h a t the images appearing a re at* 
accura te and complete reproduct ion of a case f i l e 
document del ivered d^ the regular course o^.Jyusinej 
Technician 3 M i l _ _ _ D a t e Proceeeed^ 

i s iness . 

6 8 2016 
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